
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE  

BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

January 18, 2022 

 
 

 

 

AGREEMENT WITH WILLIAMS ARCHITECTS FOR KIDS’ 

WORLD REFRESH 

The Board of Library Trustees approves entering into a contract with Williams 

Architects for the Kids’ World Refresh project, in an amount not to exceed 

$29,850. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


